
This Week’s Attendance Figures: 

 

Whole School – 97.9% 

Reception – 97.8 %  

Years 1/2 – 98.9%    

Years 3/4 – 99.3% 

Years 5/6 – 95.7%  

 
 

 

School Dinners 
Please remember dinner money is 

now £2.41 and paid via 

PARENTPAY 

3-week menus on website. 

Next Week’s Lunch Menu:    

Week 3 

Cost for the 7 weeks the children are 

in school – Summer 1 

Daily   £2.41 
Weekly: £12.05 

Half term  £60.25 (25 days) 

 

Letters/emails sent out recently: 

KS2 ticket request letter 

 
 

 

 
 
 
  

        

 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

BYLEY PRIMARY SCHOOL & NURSERY 

NEWSLETTER              Friday July 7th 2023 
* 

 

Important Diary Dates: 
Mon 10th July   Open afternoon (from 2;30) to come and look at your children’s work 

Tues 11th July    KS2 End of Year Show (afternoon performance) 

Weds 12th July   KS2 End of Year Show (evening performance) 

Mon 17th July   Reserve Sports Day @ 1:30 weather permitting 

Weds 19th July    Year 6 Leavers’ Assembly (6:30pm in the school hall) followed by light refreshments 

Thurs 20th July  School closes for summer 

Fri 21st July   INSET day for staff 

Mon 4th Sept   INSET day for staff 

Tues 5th Sept   Children return to school  

http://byleyprimary.schools.uk.com 

                    PTA 

. 

Byley Busy Buddies 
PLEASE REMEMBER TO BOOK & PAY IN ADVANCE 

Please use the Busy Buddies phone number to book 07508 949986 
(Our club closes as 6pm. Late collection will result in additional charges.) 

 

 

A message from Miss Whittingham: what a very busy week it has been with 

Moving up days, First Aid training for all the children, a trip to Manchester, a 

guitar concert, show rehearsals AND everyone still working as hard as ever. Well 

done! I am a VERY proud Headteacher.  

Moving Up Days: these both went very well. The children remembered which class 

they were in and are now looking forward to new beginnings in September. The new 

Nursery and Reception children were amazing and settled very quickly. 

Sports Day: this has now been re-scheduled for Monday 17th July at 1:30 (Gates 

open @ 1:15) We have everything crossed for the weather to stay fine. 

Alice the Musical: this is for KS2 (Juniors). Performances will be taking place next 

week. Ticket letters have gone out. Tickets will go out on Monday please make sure 

you bring them with you to the performance. 

Hallé: on Wednesday, we took the Year 5/6 children to the Bridgewater Hall in 

Manchester to perform with the world famous Hallé orchestra. It was a fabulous 

afternoon. The children represented Byley proudly. They all played and sang 

beautifully. There has been some lovely feedback from those of you who were able 

to go. Thank you! Photo at the end of the newsletter. 

First Aid Training: all the children had First Aid training on Tuesday. They learnt 

the basics of what to do. They all listened well and learnt some important skills. 

Lunchtime Stars: this week, I had the pleasure of having lunch with Romeo, 

Archer, Serena, Mia, Dorrie and Holly. Next week I am looking forward to being 

joined by children from year 3/4. 

Uniform: pre-loved uniform will be out in the hall on Monday during the Open 

Afternoon if you would like to pick up any items in readiness for September. 

Open Afternoon: Monday 10th July between 2:30 & 5:30. This is an opportunity for 

parents to come in to school to look at their children’s books with them and to meet 

their child’s teacher for September. No appointments are needed. 

Thank you for your continuing support,  

Elizabeth Whittingham 

(Headteacher) 
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Please help raise funds for our school by checking out through the easy fundraising website. It’s easy 

to do and costs nothing. Go to the link: 

www.easyfundraising.org.uk/causes/byleypta/ 

Click on support cause and then create an account. This means you can then visit thousands of websites 

through the easyfundraising site and the retailers will make a small donation to the PTA. 

You can also set up reminders on your toolbar so that when you visit one of the named sites it will ask 

you if you want to donate – this will not cost you ANYTHING and saves you visiting easyfundraising to 

see your chosen shopping site is listed. 

Any funds the PTA make go straight back into making our school an even better learning environment 

for our children, so any help is greatly appreciated. 

If you need any more information, please contact:  

Catherine Peake-Wildman  

wildmanc19@yahoo.co.uk 
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